
MEMORANDUM 
   

 

 TO:  City Council 

 FROM: Shawna Jenkins Tadych 

 SUBJECT: Airport Beacon pole 

 DATE: December 14, 2023            

 

The City recently sold the old Airport Beacon on an auction site. The high bidder was only 

interested in the beacon portion and left the 50 foot pole. Staff recently put notices on the 

Facebook page that we were accepting bids for the steel poll.  

 

After advertising for bids, we received the following: 

  

Bidder Price  

Alex Brindamour $150   

Jeff Anderson $60 
 
 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  
 


